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PUBLICITY AND CONSULTATION BEFORE APPLYING FOR PLANNING PERMISSION 
 

FAO THE OWNER AND / OR OCCUPIER 
 

To whom it may concern 
 

This letter serves to provide notice for an upcoming planning application at Cardinal Wiseman Catholic 

School, Potters Green Road, Coventry, CV2 2AJ in connection with a proposed outdoor sports facility. 
 

Cardinal Wiseman Catholic School is in the process of submitting a planning application for a new 3G pitch and 

upgraded netball court lighting as part of its vision to become a centre of sporting excellence for Coventry and 

the wider West Midlands.  The facilities will provide year-round, high-quality opportunities for students of all 

abilities while also serving the broader community through local tournaments, inter-school competitions, and 

sports festivals.  This development marks a program aimed at enhancing sports provision, strengthening the 

student experience, and improving community engagement. 
 

A public consultation evening is scheduled for Tuesday 7 October 2025 between the hours of 5.30pm 

and 8.00pm at the library within Cardinal Wiseman School.  Local residents and interested parties are 

invited to express their thoughts on the proposals.  Printed plans will be presented to attending 

members, who will have the opportunity to ask questions throughout the event. 
 

The project team will then consider any appropriate design changes to the development before the time 

of submitting the planning application.  Note that there will be a further opportunity to provide 

comments and feedback during the formal consultation period after the application has been submitted. 
 

Should you wish to attend the event, please report to the main reception to be directed to the correct 

room.  We hope that you are able to attend the consultation evening as we look forward to receiving 

your feedback. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
Ms L Burtonwood 

Principal  
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